22-0296

Greg Minikel

From:

Greg Minikel

Sent:

Tuesday, March 15, 2022 2:31 PM

To:

Dan Koski; Sonja Birr

Subject:

BIL - Bipartisan Infrastructure Law Bill

Dan,

Should we be putting an item on the April PI Committee Meeting agenda to try to determine which streets the City should submit to the DOT for funding under the BIL?? This is funding for the FFY 2023 thru FFY 2026. This is the Federal Fiscal Year which is from October 1st to September 30th of each year.

The applications are due on or before June 3rd.

I believe that the City would likely be responsible for 20% of the project cost under most of the programs. It is basically 80% DOT or Federal Funding and 20% Local Funding.

The project would all be bid by the DOT and follow the normal DOT PS&E process, which requires us to hire a consultant to get everything in the proper DOT format.